
From: 
To: 
CC: 
Sent: 
Subject: 

Colborn, Paul P (SMO) 
Weich, Ron (SMO) 
Burton, Faith (SMO); Krass, Caroline D. (SMO); Bies, John 
4/3/2011 11:04:27 PM 
Re: Issa letter 

Thanks. Don't hesitate to let me know how I can help. Agree that result was ok. 

From: Weich, Ron (SMO) 
Sent: Sunday, April 03, 2011 10:42 PM 
To: Co!born, Paul P (SMO) 
Cc: Burton, Faith (SMO); Krass, Caroline D. (SMO); Bies, John 
Subject: RE: Issa letter 

Paul — Sorry the process on this letter went awry on Friday. I think the end result was OK, but we'll try to keep a tighter 
grip on this kind of thing in the future. 

From: Colborn, Paul P (SMO) 
Sent: Friday, April 01, 2011 10:28 AM 
To: Weich, Ron (SMO) 
Cc: Burton, Faith (SMO); Krass, Caroline D. (SMO); Bies, John 
Subject: FW: Issa letter 

Ron, as you know, I believe the draft Faith is working on right now is much better than Matt's 
DAG-approved draft. 

From: Miller, Matthew A (SMO) 
Sent: Friday, April 01, 2011 10:25 AM 
To: Co!born, Paul P (SMO); Burton, Faith (SMO) 
Subject: Fw: Issa letter 

From: Miller, Matthew A (SMO) 
Sent: Friday, April 01, 2011 09:48 AM 
To: Weich, Ron (SMO) 
Cc: Richardson, Margaret (SMO) 
Subject: Issa letter 

The DAG reviewed after the 9:15 meeting, made a few changes, and approved the letter. Revised attached. Let's talk at 10 
whether we need to make further tweaks, but I think he wants this out quickly. 
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